
ROBINWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION MINUTES 
May 14th 2024 Meeting 

Meeting Called to Order by Tony Bracco at 7:03 pm.     Agenda approved by acclamation. 

Guests and new attendees: Ben & Linda Foster on across from Station on Kenthorpe for 50 years. 
Karen Kellogg on Kenthorpe at end with gate new on PARB. 
Lucia & Nadeska Barroso from Robinwood Way. 

City Council Report: Carol Bryck: City moving toward electrification initiative from Sustainability Board. 
McLean House application for National Historical status.  Housing development in city, no new 
apartments built in city for 10 years. 

April Minutes: Motion by Kevin Bryck second by James O’Toole Approved by acclamation. 

Treasurer’s Report: Balance is $4376.91  No expenditures. 

Announcements, Community Events:  
May 15th Red Cross Blood Drive at Station.	 	 	 Garden Plant Sale still available. 
Walk with Councilor Bryck Sunday May 19th 1pm Library 	 Day of Music May 25th 1pm at Station 
Vision43 for Renters Thur May23rd 6pm Library	 	 Vision43 Robinwood Sat June 8 1:30pm	 	
Rec Center Open House Thur May23rd 5:30pm ACC with design and design team to answer questions. 

Old Business:  
Virtual hybrid meetings now required by state. Technology volunteer needed. 

Infill housing update: Ole Olsen asserts Kenthorpe Plat is not recorded correctly therefore re-plat to 
subdivide new lots  is not legal. Cedaroak cottage cluster also suspect. Karen Kellogg talked to Coucilor 
Bonnington. We should be fighting this, not acquiescing. Reconstitute RNA Planing Committee with new 
volunteers to bring this issue forward,  

Vision43 Link:  https://yourwestlinn.com/vision43 

New Business: Car Wash being rebuilt. Noise in front of Chase Bank with a sales activity encouraging 
passing cars to use horns ,creating a nusance on weekend of May 11th and 12th. Police declined to 
abate the problem. 

 	  

Adjourn 8:20pm	 	 Attendance: 17	 	 	  
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Dawn Meaney, Ambassador


